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“ I am pleased to be able to contribute to such a worthwhile community based endeavor”

Senator Leibell presents the Philipstown Depot Theatre with $25,000 toward the cost of a new sprinkler

system, without which the theatre will have to close.

The Philipstown Depot Theatre has for twelve years served the Hudson Valley as a venue for plays,

children's productions, films, music, workshops, dance, poetry readings and play readings.  It is an

intimate perfomance space which gives both young performers and established professionals a place to

hone and share their talents.



 


